Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 06/04/2002, 14:16

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

News 06.04.2002.

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

Subject: News 06.04.2002

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

06/04/2002, 14:16 Date:

To: Radio Staff

Hi Team

Some news for you

Phone Line

The phoneline was working this morning when I arrived. Good job too because the BT Man didn't turn up as promised. When I enquired at 1pm as to the status of the fault. The engineer had sent the job back saying no access at 5 to 10 no answer from contact no. (What a load of Bilge Just shows you can't rely on these Guys).

I will keep an eye on it over the next few days.

Rotary Club Donation

The woman from the man from the Rotary club of Crowthorne He say's "Yes". We now have a nice cheque for £200 with possibly some more to come from other branches. The good looking half of the odd couple on a Tuesday was responsible. Well Done Sylvia

Jingle Trailers

Further to my earlier emails Trailer's for your night. What is required is a piece of dialogue from each presenter on your night, i.e. good evening this is ravishing roge etc. That's all I need to put together a mixture of the presenters voices. You have until the end of the Month to complete or you will be left of the new batch.

What are your favourites you would not wish to see removed. If there is any jingle on the old CD packages that you would like us to keep. Please leave a note or email me the cd no and track you would like to keep. (Not the Mini/disc compilations) CD's Only.

Record Donations

Some more CD's have come in from former patient Alan Martin. He was a patient on Ward 10 Last year. We have also received a Double CD from around the world in 80 Days traveller Michael Palin Big Al on Tuesdays).

This CD from Keith chegwin will carry a government health warning once it is released in the studio.

Nice One Al

(Ps He must have been wearing his anorak when he bought this one.)

That's All for now Folks

Regards Keep on Rockin PJ

> All content is copyrighted No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent ©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/